THIRST FOR JUSTICE PROGRAM

· The program was initiated in June, 2001 based on an idea proposed by Judge Melvin Shortess.  The main objective is to provide legal service to the poor and disadvantaged.  Those using the service must meet the Federal poverty guidelines.  Meetings with the Clients are held at SVDP in a setting free of intimidating surroundings.


· The program is aimed primarily at providing information to the Clients on various options they have regarding their particular problem.

· The program can provide pro-bono legal service in selected situations

· Pro-bono work does not include filing or defending law suits, but could involve pro bono counseling.


· Typical cases may involve:

· Landlord-tenant disputes

· Small Claims Court cases

· Succession problems

· Bankruptcy and debtor problems.  In Bankruptcy cases the Client must be able to pay the required $200 court cost

· Collecting Social Security 

· Child Support and Child Custody

· Do not handle any criminal cases or fee generating  cases (such as personal injury)


· Thirst For Justice is open from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm on Wednesday and Thursdays.  Generally 2 attorneys are present.  Clients frequently come back for further assistance.

· Call SVDP Main office (383-7837 ext 201)

· Can also come without an appointment, however, those with appointments will have top priority

· The Thirst for Justice Offices are housed in the main office building of SVDP at 220 St. Vincent DePaul Place.


· It would be ideal if the referring Vincentian would accompany the Client to the session  

